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LIMPOPO	PREMIER	VISITS	FAMILY	OF	FOUR	ABDUCTED	CHILDREN	IN	
POLOKWANE	
	
The	Premier	of	Limpopo,	Mr	Chupu	Stanley	Mathabatha,	today	visited	the	Moti	
family	after	their	four	children	were	kidnapped	on	Wednesday,	20	October	2021.	
	
The	Premier	was	accompanied	by	the	two	MECs	entrusted	with	the	task	of	
uprooting	Gender-Based	Violence	and	Femicide	in	the	province,	Mavhungu	Lerule	-	
Ramakhanya	(Transport	and	Community	Safety)	and	Nkakareng	Rakgoale	(Social	
Development).	
	
Premier	Mathabatha	is	deeply	concerned	about	the	spate	of	violence	against	women	
and	children	in	the	province.	He	condemns	these	heinous	acts	and	urges	everyone	to	
assist	law	enforcement	agencies	in	bringing	the	perpetrators	to	book.	
	
"As	the	Provincial	Government,	we	are	appalled	by	these	ruthless	deeds	and	we	
shall	not	rest	until	these	criminals	face	the	wrath	of	the	law,"	Premier	Mathabatha	
said.	
	
The	spokesperson	for	the	Moti	family	said	they	are	grateful	for	the	Premier's	visit	as	
well	as	the	prayers	from	all	corners	of	the	province.	"We	just	need	the	boys	back.	
That	is	all	we	are	praying	for."	
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